STUDENT SERVICES

Applications for undergraduate scholarships awarded by UNB for 1991-92 are now available at the Undergraduate Awards Office, Room 109, Alumni Memorial Building. One application covers all undergraduate scholarships awarded by the University. Applications are encouraged to return their applications directly to the Awards Office as soon as possible for processing. THE DEADLINE IS APRIL 15, 1991, however students are urged to complete their applications in advance of this date.

UNB/UMO Scholarships

Two/2 scholarships/Exchanges are available for UNB students to attend the University of Maine in Orono for ONE YEAR, 1991-92.

Scholarship includes:

If price - only

workers

3. Gym

ts Complex

SUB lobby

n Tuesday 29,

siness Society ntil March 22,

office in T305.

t chance to get

able to attend.

n fingers and

e of Arabia on

ey Hall. Free

nuary 25, 1991

FULL TUITION plus \$500 Canadian for travel

More information and application forms available at:

International Student Advisor's Office Room 18 Alumni Memorial Building.

Application Deadline: Friday, February 8, 1991

British Universities Summer Schools 1991

The programme seeks to provide a balance between supervised study and opportunities for students to pursue their particular intellectual interests.

Admission qualifications: Graduates. Particularly teachers and undergraduates who will have completed the penultimate year of their degree course by June, 1991. All applicants should have an academic background which is sufficient to enable them to work at graduate level.

Credits and Certificates

All students who complete the school to the satisfaction of their tutors are awarded a Certificate of Completion and is worth six undergraduate credits or the equivalent number of graduate credits.

Scholarships - a limited number of scholarships is offered to cover part of the cost of tuition, board and lodging.

Closing date: February 28, 1991

Contact the International Students' Office for more information.

CAMPUS MINISTRY

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 Alumni Memorial Building Room 3

Coffee. Cookies & Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 2:00 - 5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have some cookies and talk about what's important. Jan. 26, "Testament: Kings and Chronicles" Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House, 2:30 p.m. All Welcome.

Spaghetti Suppers: Every Friday 5:00 p.m. Monte Peters'

Residence, Apt. 2 Bridges House. All Welcome.

Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship: Meets every Wednesday

McConnell

evening at 7:30 p.m., in Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall.

Bible Study. Exploration of the meaning of the Creation Story in

the Biblical book of Genesis. Wednesdays 3:00 p.m. Campus Ministry Office.

Non Denominational Christian Mediation Group. Find your own inner PEACE in the prayer of silence that John Main taught.

Come to a non denominational Christian Mediatation Group.

Meets every Wednesday 8:00 p.m. in Silverwood. For more information, call Kathleen Crowley 450-9623

Wesleven Church Those wishing transportation to the First

Wesleyan Church. Those wishing transportation to the First Wesleyan Church (on the Trans-Canada) may board the Truis van outside the SUB on Sunday mornings at 9:30 a.m.

Alcoholics Anonymous. Held every Monday, Wed., and Friday from 11:30 to 12:15 p.m. in Room 150 Singer hall. The meetings are open and people are free to come and go as they wish. Worship Services

Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Monday-Friday, 11:30; Sunday Masses 11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 a.m., Wednesday and Thursday, 12:30 p.m. Old Arts Chapel

January 25, 1991

UPCOMIN'

The St. Thomas University debating society presents
A Public Debate on the Gulf War

Be it resolved that: this House support the UN resolution to use any necessary military force to retake Kuwait.

Speeches from the floor will be welcome Friday, January 25, 12:30 pm Ted Daigle Auditorium.

Theatre New Brunswick

Tickets are on sale now for Theatre New Brunswick's next production coming soon to a theatre near you. BORDERTOWN CAFE by Kelly Rebar will play at The Playhouse in Fredericton from Friday, January 25 to Saturday, February 2 nightly at 8:00 pm. There is no Sunday performance. Tickets available at the Playhouse Box Office. For more information, call TNB toll-free at 1-800-442-9779.

Career Options

An intensive 8-week workshop for students who want to identify career options, set career goals and develop a plan of action. Wednesday evenings 7-10 pm starting Feb. 6. For more information call Counselling Services, 453-4820 or drop in, Room 19, Alumni Memorial Building.

UNB Radio station celebrates double anniversary

Three decades of radio broadcasting on the Fredericton campus of the University of New Brunswick will be celebrated this month as the campus radio station marks its 30th birthday and ten years of broadcasting on the FM band.

To mark this double anniversary, CHSR FM is inviting the general public and all former members of Radio UNB and CHSR to join them at their studios in the SUB for an open house on Saturday, Jan. 26, between noon and 5 pm. At 7:30 pm in the Alumni Memorial Building, the station will hold its annual Anniversary Social, including the 20th presentation of the Barry Awards, named for the station's founding director. Members and friends of CHSR are invited to attend.

Job discrimination against Canadian women subject of InterARTS lecture at UNB

The first *Inter* ARTS lecture for 1991 at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton will be given on Thursday, Jan. 31, at 7:30 pm in Room 5 of Tilley Hall by Anthony Myatt and David Murrell of the economics department.

The lecture is open to the public and free of charge. Entitled Discrimination Against Women in the Labour Market: The Case of Canada, the talk by Dr. Myatt and Dr. Murrell will present the results of their study of discrimination in earnings and employment and in the measurement of skills, and explain their novel conclusions about why women have a higher unemployment rate than men.

Special Philosophy lecture to be given at UNB

The department of philosophy in the faculty of arts at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton invites the public to attend a special lecture by William Sweet, professor of philosophy at St. Francis Xavier University in Antigonish, NS.

Entitled Positivism, Empiricism and Religious Belief, the lecture will be held on Friday, January 25, at 3:30 pm in Room 5 of Tilley Hall. The lecture is free of charge. There will be an opportunity for questions following Prof. Sweet's presentation, and light refreshments will be served.

Fredericton "Y"

The Fredericton "Y" is starting the New Year off by keeping you on your toes. Social Dance lessons begin Friday, January 25 and run for 10 consecutive weeks. Drop by the "Y" on Saunders St. to register or call Sheri Dryden at 458-1186 for more details.

Public Service

The public is invited to attend the inaugural lecture in St. Thomas University's "Faculty Public Lecture Series", Wednesday, January 23, beginning at 7:30 pm conference room, Holy Cross House. In the lecture titled "the Soviet Disunion", STU history professor Dr. Tony Rhinelander will explore the parallels between reform in the Soviet Union today and the reform period in the old Russian Empire. A reception will follow. Admission is free.

Dr. Joseph Boyle, a specialist in contemporary ethical issues, and a professor of philosophy at St. Michael's College, University of Toronto, will deliver St. Thomas University's 1991 Aquinas lecture, Tuesday, January 29, beginning at 8:00 pm, conference room, Holy Cross House. The public is cordially invited to attend the lecture titled "Natural Law, Property Rights, and the Environment."

Middle East seminar to be held at UNB

Because the bulk of the world's oil reserves are located in the Middle East, people in other countries have a special interest in developments there.

To help promote a better understanding of events in the Middle East, the Centre for conflict Studies and the department of political science at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton are joining forces with the Fredericton branch of the Canadian Institute of International Affairs to present a special public seminar.

Entitled Iraq, the Middle East and the World, the seminar will be held on Saturday, Feb. 2, from 9 am to 4:30 pm in room 270 of Singer Hall on the Fredericton campus.

The fee for the seminar is \$20, which includes a luncheon as well as refreshments during morning and afternoon breaks. Students can attend for only \$10. Organizers advise that advance registration is essential as the number of participants is limited to about 30.

For more information or to register for the seminar, call the Centre for Conflict Studies in Fredericton at 453-4587. You can also register by mailing a cheque, payable to "CIIA Seminar", to CIIA Seminar, c/o Centre for Conflict Studies, University of New Brunswick, P.O. Box 4400, Fredericton, NB, E3B 5A3.

The Literacy Council of Fredericton requests your support in publicizing the following

The Literacy council of Fredericton will hold a 12-hour workshop for volunteers interested in teaching adult non-readers on a one-to-one basis. The workshop is being held on January 28 and 30 and February 4 and 6, at 6:45 pm in Marshall d'Avray Hall, Room 356, on the UNB campus. Registration fee is \$10. Training is provided and no experience is necessary. For further information, please call the Literacy Library at 458-1396 or CHIMO at 450-4357

The Brunswickan 33